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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

Locating open pit mines containing hazardous chemicals in pristine areas is unfathomable.  "Headwaters," mean

everything alive down stream is in jeopardy.  Road Construction itself is extremely detrimental to the

environment.   It is not possible to mitigate the negative consequences of allowing this project to move forward.

In the end, the Stibnite Gold Project remains exactly as it sounds: a flawed open pit cyanide leach gold mine in a

highly sensitive area.

Please prevent this project from moving forward on our National Forest! 


